
 

 May 2022 

Principals Message 

 As we head into the last month of the 2021-22 school year, I would like to again, 

thank the students, parents and staff for an amazing year. There were lots of pivots through-

out the year and the flexibility displayed by everyone was truly amazing! So, “Thank You” 

for the stellar support! It was greatly appreciated! 

Congratulations to the Class of 2022!! In a few weeks we will have 14 sensational students 

walking across the stage to receive their diploma! I would like to thank this class for their tre-

mendous leadership and positive attitudes. I appreciated your hard work in the classroom 

and commitment to our extra-curricular programs. Thank You for your positive contributions 

to our school. You are a talented group of students with a bright future, and we wish you all 

the best as you move onto the next chapter in your life! 

The staff, students and SCC worked hard towards our school goal! This past year, we fo-

cused on the mental health of students and staff. It was rewarding watching everyone 

working together to look out and support one another throughout the year. Some of the    

hi-lites from the past year included: 

· Implementing new programs, with the help of our counselor, to help support mental 

health in the classroom 

· Bringing back the Christmas Dinner and Valentine’s Day Dance 

· The return of extra-curricular activities 

· Classroom trips and Activity Days 

· …..and so much more 

The teamwork and dedication shown by everyone was greatly appreciated and inspired 

staff throughout the year to make sure our students were doing ok! Great job everyone!! 

Finally, I would like to say “Thank You” to our amazing Staff and SCC! You did an amazing 

job this year, again, supporting our students and each other!! I am truly blessed to be sur-

rounded by so many talented and caring people!! 

                                                                                      - Mr. C 

 

 



 

A Night Under the Lights 

Class of 2022 

Graduation Ceremony 

Saturday, June 11, 2022 

Perdue Complex 

7:30pm 

Santana Anderson 

Jerzie Bilwachuk 

Sharred Downey 

Luke Gray 

Joseph Kim 

Ace Lingelbach 

Carter Mason 

  Liam McBee 

Jade Montgomery 

Brennon Pashovitz 

Jessy Pashovitz 

Maria Thiessen 

Dawson Thingvold 

Cadence Watson 

Kindergarten Registration 

We are currently working on 
next years enrollment for                   

Kindergarten.  Children who are 
5years old as of Dec. 31,2022   

maybe eligible for kindergarten at    
Perdue school fall of 2022. 

If you have a child or know someone that is           
eligible please feel free to call or email the school.  

306-237-4311 

tanya.fyson@spiritsd.ca 
Thank you to the SCC for helping us travel to Sas-
katoon to Kinsmen park and The Wonderhub for 
our end of the year field trip.  We had so much 
fun!                                    Kindergarten, Grade 1/2 

What you can expect in the fall……. 

Edsby will be our new parent platform.  

Through Edsby you will be able to review 

progress, see school/class announcements 

and have parent /teacher communication 

and much more.  Further info on this to 

come. 
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